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17th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I would like to say a massive congratulations to all of our Year 6 children, who have undertaken their SATs tests this week. 

I am so proud of how well the children coped in what can be a stressful week, and how relaxed and calm they have been. 

Today they went to Poole Park for a celebration of their achievements – I know they had lots of fun despite the walk to and 

from the park! 

Sports for Champions - after last year's resounding success we are excited to host another sponsored workout on 3rd 

July 2024. On the day, a distinguished athlete will visit the Federation and host an inspirational assembly. All of the 

children will take part in a workout with the athlete during the school day. The workout will be a sponsored event and 

children will come home next week with a sponsorship form. Last year we raised over £1100 for our federation which 

was spent on Break and Lunchtime sports equipment. There will be more information about the sponsorship soon. 

Class Photos – On Monday 3rd June Fraser portraits will be coming into school to take our annual class photos. Please 

remember to send your child/ren to school on this day in normal school uniform (no PE Kits). Please let the office know 

if would prefer that your child isn’t included in the class photo.  

Little Livingstone’s – our preschool is starting to get booked up for September, but we do still have some spaces. If you 

have a child who is due to turn 2 or 3 before September or know any other families that are looking for a preschool, please 

call the office to arrange a tour with Miss Roberts, Foundation Stage Leader, on Thursday mornings.  

Diary Dates 

Book Cafés – Our final 2 book café’s will be for Year 2 on 21st May and Year 1 on 12th June. Parent/carers of children in 

these year groups are invited to come into school from 8.30 until 9.30.  

Non-School Uniform Day – Friday 24th May – suggested donation £1.00 per child. Donate - Donation amount - JustGiving 

A Day in the Life of a Primary Pupil – we are inviting existing parents to come into our Federation to see our wonderful 

learning and facilities in action from 9.00 – 10.00 am 19th June. Please email or telephone the office to book onto one 

of the days. 

PTFA Summer Fayre – After school on Thursday 4th July on the junior school field 

Sports Day – Wednesday 10th July – with the Juniors in the morning and Infants in the afternoon. There is a reserve date 

of Tuesday 16th July in-case of inclement weather! 

Kidscape – our on-site wrap around care provider is privately run and provides both breakfast and after school club. They 

are also open during holiday periods and on Inset days. The May half term holiday club will have a vegetable theme and 

will include a trip to a strawberry farm! They will be open over the half term from Tuesday 28th May until Friday 31st May 

with the trip being on Thursday 30th May. For more information on costs and how to book contact Dolly on 

admin@kidscapeclub.com or 07985704321 

Attendance - Congratulations to Chestnut, Willow, Oak, Blossom, Beech, Sycamore & Cedar for over 96% attendance! 

I wish you a wonderful weekend where hopefully we can enjoy some sunshine! 

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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